
 

 

 

TLQMC Board Meeting   September 28, 2022 

 

Attendees: Tom Sweet – President, Brad Holland - VP,  
Bill Gorgone – Tournament Director, Dennis Asher – 
Monday Play, Mike Budd - Membership, Bill Ward – 
Secretary, Bruce McGraw - Handicap Chairman 

 

 

• Tom Sweet opened meeting at 3:02 pm.  

• Tom mentioned that we do not know when the golf course will be re-
seeded or we do not know an opening date. Tom mentioned we needed 
to establish the Men’s club dues for 2023 and the 2023 Calendar of 
Events.  

• Mike Budd informed the Board that the 2023 Men’s Club dues are now 
payable. Mike will inform the Men’s Club that the dues will be $136 
dollars that includes $36 for SCGA dues. If the golf course does not 
open, members will get refunds except for the $36 for SCGA dues. The 
dues amount is good until 12/15/2022. Mike also discussed the need to 
get more members playing in Monday Play. He said we should look at 
some different games and get more membership input. He mentioned 
even a possible skins game. The Board will look into some different 
games for 2023 with help from the membership. 

• Brad Holland discussed the upcoming Board Meetings and the General 
Men’s Club meeting scheduled. The Board decided to cancel a 10/10/22 
Board Meeting because we do not have a golf course opening date. We 
left the General Men’s Club Meeting for 12/5/2022 for now. 



 

 

 

 

• Bill Gorgone discussed upcoming tournaments. The Welcome Back and 
Holiday tournaments. The Board discussed possibly combining the two 
tournaments because we do not have a golf course opening date. We 
discussed but did not make a decision to combine. Bill will notify Men’s 
Club members that the Welcome Back Tournament would be 
11/14/2022.  Entry Flyer to follow.  

• Dennis Asher discussed the difficulty in putting the Calendar of Events 
together. Dennis asked the Board to participate in putting the games and 
schedule together for 2023. 

• Bruce McGraw mentioned that the men’s club were turning in completed 
scorecards in the men’s club box. Bruce made mention of missing dates 
on cards and perhaps they didn’t know he will post 9-hole scores for 
them when applicable and 18 hole scores, even if they can’t finish, as 
long as they play a certain number of holes prior to withdrawal. 

• Bill Ward added the need to really look at the golf games on the calendar  
and see if the board can figure out what games the club members could 
be interested in.  

• Meeting closed at 3:50 pm. 


